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Subject:  Letter of Clarification (2) for 2024 Multifamily Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) – 

N040824 

 
To all prospective Applicants: 
 
This Letter of Clarification is issued for the following reason: 
 

• To replace the application workbook with a new version. The correct version should be named 
“2024_HOME_MF_NOFA_Workbook_041924.xlsx”. 

 
This Letter of Clarification will be considered part of the solicitation referenced on the first page of this 
document. 
 
It is the responsibility of the Applicant to ensure that it has obtained all such letter(s). By submitting 
application on this project, Applicants shall be deemed to have received all Letter(s) of Clarification 
and to have incorporated them into their applications. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Linsi Broom   
Staff Analyst 
Finance  
832.393.0506 
 
 
  

 


